
Newsletter 7.9.2018 

  Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for welcoming us on our home visits. I truly believe that 

these make such a difference to your child making a positive start to school. 

Newsletters are posted on the class page every Friday so it is a good idea to get into the 

habit of checking. They will have news and pictures to explain what we have been up to and 

how you can support at home. 

Gem powers 

I will explain more about gem power when you come on 27.9 at 9am. We 

use them through the school as a fun way for the children to understand 

themselves as learners. We will start with building independence which fits 

with diamond power. You can help at home with this by supporting your child to continue to 

develop self-help skills in the toilet and dressing, doing up coats.  

Part-time arrangements 

Topaz class are at school from 9am until 11.30 next week. They will come in through the 

small playground and at the end of the session we will match them back to you there. It will 

be important that the children stay with you and we go back out quickly because this is a 

shared area with the pre-school. 

Coming up 

Week 2  

Session 1-3.30pm. Children will come out from this session into the larger playground. A 

member of the foundation team will show you where you need to wait. 

Week 3 morning with lunch. 

Thursday 27.9.2018 9am  

Come along to see some pictures of our first two weeks. We will talk about how you can 

support your child at this stage of the year. 

(If you know you are unable to come, please let me know now.) 

 

Sally Windmill 
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